
Personals.

The Lady Grey Hospital for Tuberculosis was opened at
Ottawa February 15th.

Dr. Charles J. Hastings, of Toronto, started on a trip to
Vancouver and Prince Rupert, March 24th.

Dr. A. H. Garratt, of Toronto, went to Atlantic City, Marci
24th, for a brief holiday.

Dr. Forbes Godfrey, M.P.P., of Miimico, returned from
Bermuda, March 27th.

Dr. E. J. Barrick, of Toronto, left on a trip for Winnipeg,
and the North-West Territory, March 26th.

Dr. Roland Hill visited Toronto March 2Sth, and delivered
the " address of the cvening " at the T. G. H. ex-house surgeons'
banquet.

Dr. George McDonagh, of Toronto, after a short stay in the
South of France, thoroughly recovered his health. At last
accounts lie was in London, and expected to return to Canada
about the end of April.

Dr. Fred N. G. Starr, of Toronto, bas been appointed one of
the Vice-Presidents of the Section on Surgery for the next meet-
ing of the British Medical Association. whieh wiill be held in
London, England, in the latter part of July.

Dr. Thos. S. Cullen, of Baltimore, visiteid Toronto, Marci
28th, and was presented with a gold-headed cane, Mr. Larkin 's
prize for the best contribution to nedical literature offered for
competition among the ex-bonse surgeons of the Toronto General
Ilospital.

Dr. W. A. R. Michell, who graduated M.D. from the Uni-
versity of Toronto in 1902, delivered an interesting address be-
fore the Aesculapian Club at Toronto on the cvening of Febrd-
.ary J1th. After graduating Dr. Michell spent qome years in
New Zealand, and tihen joined the Shackleton Antarctie expedi-
tion as surgeon for the party. On his return to England he
-received from Ris Majesty the King a handsome bronze imedal.


